
 
   

 

Fort Chipewyan Métis Local 125 
Métis Nation of Alberta 
PO Box 306, Fort Chipewyan 
Alberta  T0P 1B0 
 

 

Sent Via E Mail only 
 
 
August 18, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Jill Adams    Email: Shell.Reviews@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
Joint Review Panel Secretariat 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
 
 
Re:  Shell Canada Limited Pierre River Mine 

Alberta Energy Regulator Application No. 1554396 

Alberta Energy Regulator EPEA Application No. 001‐00245358 

Water Act File No. 00245489 

 
 
Dear Ms. Adams: 
 
We are writing to advise the Joint Review Panel overseeing Shell’s Pierre River Application that 

Shell and Fort Chipewyan Métis Local 125 (FCM) have reached an agreement to address the 

project-specific concerns of the FCM.  As a result of this agreement, FCM supports the approval 

of the above-noted project and hereby withdraws its objection and statement of concern dated 

August 11, 2012 associated with the project and relevant applications.   

The FCM do not intend to participate in the hearing to consider the Pierre River Mine Project. 

 
 
 

Cc Amanda Black, AER Panel Manager Amanda.Black@aer.ca 
 Linda Jefferson, Shell   Linda.Jefferson@shell.com 
 Sean Assie, Shell   Sean.Assie@shell.com 
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